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Correction to Submission number 18, received 5 February 2018 

Correction to Page 5, Paragraph 8 

 

Original submission: The commercial radio industry reports once a month to the Australasian 
Performing Rights Association (APRA) giving details of all music played (on a track by track basis), 
together with the percentage of Australian music played on each station. 

 

To be corrected to:  The commercial radio industry reports quarterly to the Australasian Performing 
Right Association (APRA) giving details of all music played (on a track by track basis). It reports 
annually to the Australian Recording Industry Association (ARIA) on the percentage of Australian 
music played on each station (the data is collected on a monthly basis from the stations). 
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